
CITY OF SMITHS GROVE
SMITHS GROVE, KENTUCKY

Minutes of the meeting of the Board of Trustees of the City of
Smiths Grove.

The Board met in regular session on Wednesday night, February 3, 1965
at the McGuffey Insurance Agency with one member, Trustee Carl Ferguson
absent.

1. Minutes of the preMious meeting were read and approved.

2. Clerk was asked to check with Roy Beckham again concerning the work
which is needed on the fire station.

3. The census was completed in record time. Our pfficial popul~tion
is 766. All members were in agreement to pay Mrs. Jordan $15 for this
service.

4. Due to the severe weather, nothing is being done on the chapel
at the cem et er y.

5. Clerk was asked to order three sets of copies o~ laws for sixth
class citjes at a cost of $3 per set.

6. There was no police reports as Mr. Denton and Mr. Keener were
not present.

7. Hardy account now stands at $740.00.

8. Chairman Bevar1y reported he had received word from Senator
Natcher that there is no money available for a grant for the purchase of
the water system. It had been previously decided to try to ob t a i n the
money from other sources if we were not able to secure xx a grant.

9. Clerk was asked to write the Highway Department regarding the arrow
at Main and Sixth, the drainage problem at Main and Sixth, and new signs
showing the correct population.

10. Engineers from REA had made a survey of the lighting system for
the town. Members reviewed this proposal and made several Changes. Chairman
Bevar1y will notify them where to erect the lights which were JProved.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned until thennext
regularly scheduled meeting.

Gertie Bybee, Clerk

Carroll S. Bevar1y, 6hairman


